GenCyber 2018 Survey:

Dear Participant:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you very much for attending the GenCyber camp. We believe we had a great group of educators who were engaged and eager to learn. We really appreciate your being here and we hope you made new friends and that you would collaborate with some of your campmates for years to come.
It has been great meeting you and getting to know you this week. Please remember that we will be here to help during the year, as you try to use some of the things you learned here in your classrooms. 
Below is the link for the end-of-camp survey.  Our sponsors require participants to complete this survey on the last day of the camp.

https://www.research.net/r/JamesMadisonUniversity_June25_June29_Teacher 

It has been a pleasure working with you all.

Thank you and enjoy the rest of your summer!

Sincerely,

Behan
Hossain
Taylor
Brett

